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Lemos, June

From: noreply@granicusideas.com
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 11:50 AM
To: Lemos, June
Subject: New eComment for City Council - Via Video Conference
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New	eComment	for	City	Council	‐	Via	Video	
Conference		

Jacob Patterson submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council - Via Video Conference 

Item: 5D. 20-789 Approve Scope of Work for the Request for Proposals for Conceptual Designs, 
Final Designs, and Construction Drawings for the City of Fort Bragg's Pre-Approved Accessory 
Dwelling Unit Program 

eComment: Will the pre-approved ADU designs be reviewed and approved by the Planning 
Commission (PC) or will only staff be engaged with the consultant during the preliminary 
planning and design process? If so, this scope of work should explicitly include participation in 
PC and/or ad hoc committee meetings early on (not just consultation with staff). If the designs 
are only presented to the PC after most of the work has been completed, it would be more 
expensive to modify them based on PC direction. 
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